From: belsize Conservation [

Sent: 16 July 2017 15:17
To: Lester, Robert
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/2990/P

Re : 19 & 20 Eton Garages
We were unable to use our PIN number to access the dedicated page for Conservation Area groups, we would like
nevertheless to submit our comments as follows:

No objection

D J Kelley
for BCAAC

From: Lester, Robert

Sent: Friday, June 09, 2017 2:30 PM

To:

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/2990/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2017/2990/P
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